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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

References: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
(b) Letter, VYNPC to USNRC, FVY 82-26, dated March 8, 1982
(c) Letter, USNRC to VYNPC, NVY 82-55, dated April 21, 1982

Subject: Primary Containment Atmospheric Monitoring

Dear Sir:

In Reference (b), we provided you with our expected schedule with regard
to installation of redundant containment atmospheric monitoring equipment. We
also informed you that our schedule was dependent on the timely receipt of the
new hydrogen / oxygen analyzers, as well as no unforeseen difficulties in the
installation and preoperational testing of the new equipment.

At the present time, we are proceeding with the installation of the new
hydrogen / oxygen analyzers. However, our proposed installation schedule has
been set back by unexpected delays in performing analyses in support of the
design, which subsequently affected the delivery of certain equipment. Our
revised schedule calls for installation and preoperational testing of the

equipment to be completed by the end of December 1982.

In the interim, we will continue to provide for primary containment
atmospheric monitoring. as discussed in Reference (b). We will also inform
you of any delays in meetin3 this schedule.

We trust that this information is acceptable; however, should you have

any questions or desire additional information, please contact us.

Very truly yours,

VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

pDf.

VJ. B. Sinclair
Licensing Engineer
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